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Townsend, Erle

From: Kurt Sawyer <kurt@sawyersmaple.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 7:50 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do 
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

Hello, 

I commented before and I shall do so again. This proposed plan for electric cars is bogus and uncalled for. 

We do not need electric cars and cannot sustain them on our power grid, nor are the practical. My family 

owns a maple farm in Moose River ME. How are we supposed to plow our two miles of road with an 

electric car? How are we supposed to get our products to farmers markets, fairs and craft shows all 

around the state, when the cars can only travel 40 miles before they need charging? In case you didn't 

know its 75 miles from Moose River to Skowhegan and almost 100 miles to get to Augusta. This is so 

impractical Why stop here, why not make us all go to horse and buggies? We do not need to follow 

California.  

Keep this up and you are going to "drive" the Good honest tax paying  citizens of Maine to relocate to a 

better State.  

NO NO NO! 

--  

 Kurt Sawyer  

Owner 

Sawyer’s Maple Farm 

207-349-0508. 

”Maine made, the way syrup aughta be!” 


